Browning Ferris Industries of California, Inc. 
Scheduled to May 7, 2009, Board Meeting 

Written comments are due by Close of Business (5 p.m.) on April 14, 2009. 

The Regional Water Board will consider, at its May 7, 2009 meeting, a revised Monitoring and Reporting Program for the Sunshine Canyon Landfill in Sylmar, Los Angeles County. Written comments concerning Sunshine Canyon Landfill may be sent to: Wen Yang, Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board, 320 West 4th Street, Suite 200, Los Angeles, CA 90013 or  wyang@waterboards.ca.gov. For further information, please contact Wen Yang at 213.620.2253.  

· Tentative Waste Discharge Requirement package: 

· Cover Letter  

· Tentative Revised Monitoring and Reporting Program 
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